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News Release  

Feb.6th, 2023 

 

 
Endorses the recommendations of the Task Force on Climate-

related Financial Disclosures (TCFD) 
 

Takashima Co., Ltd. has expressed its support for the recommendations of the Task 
Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (hereinafter referred to as TCFD*1). 

 
 
 
 
We aim to realize a sustainable society as an advanced sustainability-focused 

trading company under our corporate philosophy of "contributing to society through 
our business activities." Takashima group has business divisions in the construction 
supply, industrial materials, and electronics device businesses, and provides a wide 
range of functions from planning, design, and manufacturing to installation through 
its sales network in Japan and Asia. 

 
We established the "Sustainability Committee" with the aim of comprehensively 

promoting sustainability initiatives in 2022. We are implementing initiatives such as 
identifying key issues (materiality) for the promotion of sustainability. 

 
We are currently responding to the TCFD recommendations and its framework. We 

have begun measuring the CO2 emissions of our group-related facilities that fall 
under the Scope 1 and 2 categories (i.e., those emissions derived from gas, gasoline, 
and electricity used by the company itself). We plan to gradually expand the scope of 
coverage. 

 
We will continue to assess and manage climate-related risks and opportunities 

based on the recommendations of the TCFD and its framework. We will continuously 
raise our corporate value over the long term and contribute to a sustainable society. 

 
 
*1 TCFD (Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures) 
Established in 2015 by the Financial Stability Board (FSB), consisting of financial authorities from various 

countries, at the request of the G20. The TCFD encourages companies and others to disclose climate-related 
information in four frameworks: Governance, Strategy, Risk Management, and Metrics and Targets. 


